
Appendix A

Executive – 5 February

Recommendations from Sustainable Communities Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee held on 24 January 2019

Community Safety Resources
 

RECOMMENDED that the Committee support the proposal for additional community 
safety resources and that the Executive include the required funding within the 
Council’s current MTFP for 2019/20.


